
     

 

December 21, 2020                   

For Immediate Release 

 

Expressions of Interest 

 
In accordance with the Directive Respecting Nunatsiavut Government Appointments and Nominations 

to Boards and Other Bodies, which requires that all appointments to boards and committees (as per the 

Labrador Inuit Land Claims Agreement) be made by the Nunatsiavut Executive Council based on 

recommendations made by the Advisory Committee on Appointments,  the Nunatsiavut Government is 

currently seeking Beneficiaries of the Labrador Inuit Land Claims Agreement who may be interested in 

serving on the Rigolet/Upper Lake Melville Membership Committee and the Hopedale Membership 

Committee.  

 

In order to serve on a certain membership committee you must be enumerated on the Regional 

Membership list. In other words, in order to be on the Rigolet/ULM Membership Committee you must 

be on the Rigolet/ULM membership list, and to serve on the Hopedale Membership Committee you 

must be on the Hopedale membership list.   

 

Interested individuals are asked to submit a letter and resume to Isabella Pain, Secretary of the 

Nunatsiavut Government Executive Council, no later than January 15, 2021 by email at 

isabella.pain@nunatsiavut.com or by mail at the address below.  

 

Isabella Pain 

P.O. Box 70 

Nain, NL   A0P 1L0 
 

mailto:isabella.pain@nunatsiavut.com

